[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. Heller did not have a meeting with the South Korean government on March 8th.  In fact, there has never been a meeting in Mr. Heller’s House or Senate office with the South Korean government.  Ms. Chadwick has a long history of supporting Senator Heller and represents a number of interests important to the State of Nevada including the American Gaming Association.    
